
Announcements 3/7/24 

 
Attention all NHS Applicants: All NHS applications are due today by 4 

pm. There are NO EXCEPTIONS.  

Freshman Class Officers and Link Crew are raising money for the Boys 

and Girls Club of Jacksonville. Stop by the table during all lunches 

today to participate. You can buy beads for $2 to be entered into a 

Rock, Paper, Scissors contest. Winners get prizes on Friday! See 

@bthsclassof2027 TikTok and Instagram pages or the posters around 

the school for all the details! 

Attention Juniors! Tuesday, March 26th will be our in-school 

administration of the ACT. All Juniors are automatically registered at 

no cost and will take the exam during the regular school day. You will 

receive important test information from your English teacher. If you 

do NOT take English on campus, please stop by Mrs. Van Mook’s office 

in guidance to pick up your ACT instructions and prep booklet. On test 

day students must bring a photo ID, pencils, water, and snack. 

Students NOT testing will complete digital learning from home that 

day via Schoology.  

Yearbooks are on sale! Order your yearbook online at 

yearbookordercenter.com. The school code is 15724. Sales end March 

30th! 


